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Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  
 

I believe the Government's plans to rebuild the SFS at Moore Park are poorly considered 
and unjustifiable. The lack of a publicly-available business case that shows a positive 

return for the people of NSW is evidence of poor policy making.  
 

Without credible justification that stands up to independent scrutiny (for instance from the 
ICAC or Auditor General, this project should not be allowed to proceed. 


